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WE WERE DELIGHTED TO SEE MANY OF YOU ON CAMPUS DURING OUR INAUGURAL
SATURDAY PROGRAM. FOR THOSE INTERESTED IN ACCESSING THE INFORMATION

SHARED THAT DAY, PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WWW.ELON.EDU/ELONACADEMY,
AND NAVIGATE TO THE "FOR SCHOLARS AND FAMILIES" TAB, THEN SELECT "SATURDAY

ACADEMY."
 

OUR NEXT SATURDAY PROGRAM FOR ALL SCHOLARS IS SCHEDULED FOR OCTOBER 19,
2024, WITH A START TIME OF 9:00 AM AND AN END TIME OF 12:30 PM FOR RHO AND
TAU SCHOLARS. SIGMA SCHOLARS WILL PARTICIPATE IN SAT PREP WITH MS. GABY
VAZQUEZ UNTIL 4:00 PM, AND LUNCH WILL BE PROVIDED FOR SIGMA SCHOLARS.

PLEASE NOTE THAT CHECK-IN WILL BEGIN AT 8:45 AM IN THE KOURY BUSINESS CENTER
(KOBC). SCHOLARS ARE REMINDED TO BRING THEIR PHOENIX CARD. IF YOU REQUIRE

ASSISTANCE NAVIGATING CAMPUS ON THE DAY OF THE PROGRAM, PLEASE CALL (336)
392-7728.

 
ADDITIONALLY, CAT MENTOR MEETINGS WILL CONTINUE THROUGH THE MONTHS OF
OCTOBER, NOVEMBER, FEBRUARY, MARCH, AND APRIL. WE ENCOURAGE SCHOLARS TO
RESPOND PROMPTLY TO THEIR CAT MENTOR AND TO COMMUNICATE THEIR MEETING

PLANS WITH YOU.
 

ALL SCHOLARS ARE INVITED TO TAKE ADVANTAGE OF OUR COMPLIMENTARY
ACADEMIC COACHING, WHICH IS PROVIDED BY TRAINED ELON UNIVERSITY STUDENTS

IN CORE SUBJECTS SUCH AS MATHEMATICS, ENGLISH, SCIENCE, AND HISTORY. TO
REQUEST A COACH, PLEASE CONTACT MS. GABY VAZQUEZ AT GVAZQUEZ3@ELON.EDU.

 
2024 UPCOMING SCHOLAR EVENTS

OCTOBER 18TH: REGISTRATION FOR THE NOVEMBER 2ND SAT.
OCTOBER 21-27TH: COLLEGE APPLICATION WEEK.

NOVEMBER 9TH: NEXT SATURDAY PROGRAM FOR ALL SCHOLARS. 


